
  

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

15th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Children in Need 

Spa Camberwell was very bright and colourful today with staff and children dressed for 
Children in Need.   
 

             

 

 
Parents Evening 
 
Parents Evening is next Thursday, 21st November. You will receive confirmation of your 
appointment time at the beginning of next week. We look forward to seeing you and sharing 
the great work that everyone has been doing at school. 
 
 
 



  

 

Earwig Records 
 
As many of you know, Earwig is an online platform that we use for recording pupil's progress 
and achievements. You will have received an email detailing how to log in to your child's 
records or you may have previously logged in if your child has been here a while. We will be 
releasing all subject records every half term as a way of reporting progress throughout the 
year. Last half term's records are available for you to view. We will be holding some 
information sessions in a couple of weeks if you need some help around how to view your 
child's records. 
 
Activities 
 
There is some information below about weekend activities. 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 

Best wishes, 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 



  

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 



  

 

 


